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Planning Department 
London Borough of Camden 
 
         
 
 
Our ref: Covering letter – 50 Kentish Town Rd NW1    26 March 2020 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Re: 50 KENTISH TOWN ROAD, LONDON NW1 9PU : PLANNING APPLICATION FOR REMEDIAL WORKS 

TO FRONT LIGHT-WELL AND FRONT VAULT 
 
Further to our planning submission, our client is London Borough of Camden who will be paying the 
planning application fee. 
 
The contact for payment is as follows 
 
Chris Fallon 
Team Manager Major Repairs and Voids 
London Borough of Camden 
Phone: 020 7974 5387 
E-mail: Chris.Fallon@camden.gov.uk 
-- 
Or  
 
Harshad Pankhania 
Contract Manager 
London Borough of Camden 
Phone    020 7974 3822 
E-mail: Harshad.Pankhania@camden.gov.uk 
 
 
We have completed an “Application for Planning Permission and listed building consent for alterations, 
extension or demolition of a listed building” though the proposed remedial work to the Light-well retaining 
wall and vault may or may not require planning and listed buildings consent. 
 
We have ticked the box for Cheque payment in order to be able to submit the application using the 
planning portal; please note there is no option for payment exemption that appeared appropriate. 
 
Prior to preparing the proposals, we sought advice of the Conservation Planning Officer, Colette Hatton. 
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If you have any queries or comments concerning the above, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Nazar Georgis 
BEng CEng MIStructE 
For and on behalf of 
Ellis and Moore Consulting Engineers Ltd 
 
 


